
       

Glenn De Baeremaeker 
Chair 
Public Works and Infrastructure Committee 
City Hall 
100 Queen Street West, Suite B31 
Toronto, ON   
M5H 2N2   

July 23rd, 2007   

Dear Councillor De Baeremaeker,  

Some constituents in the Elmhurst and Albion area of Ward 2 would like improvements 
made to their streets and I met with the respective General Managers of Toronto Water 
and Transportation Services to discuss.  

I would like to request that Staff report to the September 6th, 2007 meeting of Public 
Works and Infrastructure Committee on the potential construction of storm sewers and 
curbs instead of the existing ditches and swales on Endicott Ave & Latonia Drive as part of 
the Capital Program.  

Such an enhancement to these two small roads would be a positive change to the area and I 
am very supportive.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter and I look forward to making a deputation at 
committee.  Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
my office and I thank you for your attention.   

Sincerely;    

Rob Ford 
Councillor, 
Ward 2 Etobicoke North   


